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Legislators: 

I am writing to express my FULL OPPOSITION to HB2005. As well, any other bill that 

attempts to limit the ownership of firearms, ammunition and their usage by law 

abiding, responsible, tax paying citizens.  

We have in the US constitution the 2nd amendment. It is very clear that firearm 

ownership "shall not be infringed". What is it about those words that is hard to 

understand? Veiled "safety" legislation attempts are un-constitutional and in time will 

not stand in courts. This bill should be dropped and legislators should spend their 

time to work on beneficial projects in the world of economic development and 

reviewing onerous regulations that need to be dropped by state agencies. 

William Howell 

La Grande 


